Dear Potential Sponsor,

The Cameron Hall Charity Vigil is a long running charity event, run by clubs at UWA.
It is dedicated to raising money for local charities that help the young people in our state.
This year we are supporting the Parkerville Children and Youth Care Charity.
Parkerville Children and Youth Care is a Western Australian Not for Profit organisation that has provided care and treatment for children and young people for over 110 years.  These children and young people are aged 0 – 20 years and have all experienced trauma from abuse.  One of our mission goals is to alert the community to this extraordinary social issue that affects 1 in 4 Australian girls and 1 in 6 Australian boys.
The funds we raise will go towards the ongoing maintenance of child advocacy centres as well as the Armadale support network. To find out more about Parkerville’s ongoing projects, either go to their website at www.parkerville.org.au or feel free to contact me using the phone # provided.
The Cameron Hall Charity Vigil is traditionally attended by up to 200 of our members.
It is a night of LANs, board-games, and movies. Attendees collect money before the event. This money is collected up at the event, then added to what we can raise on the night, though raffles and the sale of soft-drinks and food.  This year it is being held on the night of Friday 20/9, through to the next morning.
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Each year we aim to make this a more successful event, and this year alongside getting more clubs involved, we are aiming for a much larger attendance, making it a great advertisement opportunity!
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This year the Cameron Hall Charity Vigil has set a goal to raise over $2000. Towards this end we are seeking sponsorship in the form of:

· Food, or discounts to food: to allow us to cover dinner and breakfast at the event.
· Prizes, allowing use to run silent auctions, raffles and door prizes.
· Direct monetary sponsorship: tax deductable; cash, cheque or EFT accepted.
As a sponsor of the event you would benefit by:
· Having your name and logo on our posters around UWA 
· Having your name and logo on the forms our members take around to collect donations.

· Having your promotional material presented and distributed on the night.
If you have any questions, about the Charity Vigil, or about Parkerville, 
please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you
Rowan Ashwin
Cameron Hall Charity Vigil Chair 2013
Ph: 0451 141 269
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